
The Fowler Family Christmas Letter 
 
Merry Christmas from the Fowlers in Tarapoto, Peru!!!!  Trust God is loading you with lots of His 
wonderful blessings this year, Psalm 68:19 
 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and timely gifts of love throughout the year!  We have had great 
Christmas activities at Community Bible.  Tonight, we have the church Christmas program and we have 
had several children’s programs in the church and in a village. 
 
 

 
Children’s Christmas program at Churusapa 

 
   
We have also started the church remodel, which will allow us to have a larger area for church services.   
 
Sarah surprised us for Christmas!  Lucas was here earlier and last Sunday, December 11th, Sarah came 
just as Lucas left.  We have truly been blessed! 
 



 
Sarah’s surprise to us on the 11th 

 
 
Other family news: there will be two weddings in 2023!  We have truly been blessed.  Lucas and Taylor 
get married May 27 and Jonathan & Sarah on June 10th.  Jennifer will start her final year of high school 
in April. 

 
Jonathan & Sarah to be married on June 10, 2023 

 
 



     
Lucas and Techy when he came   Lucas and Taylor to be married on May 27, 2023 
 

 
Marcos, Allyson & Judah live in the Dallas area 

 
 



We have been blessed with kids that love God and want to serve Him.  Praise His name. 
 
Thanks again for your prayers and financial support!  Please keep praying for the lawsuit against Techy 
with the land boundary dispute.  It is on hold for a couple months and should resume sometime in 
March.  It is still serious, and we appreciate your prayers!! 
 
Feliz Navidad, 
 
Delwin & Techy Fowler 
 
Jr. Jose Pardo #317 
Tarapoto, San Martin 
Peru, South America 
 


